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On behalf of the Architectural Heritage Center, I am reiterating our support as 

provided in prior oral and written testimony for the first 3190 hearing. Our 

organization supports this updated HB 3190A and urges your support. Please pass 

this bill. We need this important tool in our toolbox. 

 

Thank you,  

Heather Flint Chatto, Executive Director 

Architectural Heritage Center & Bosco-Milligan Foundation 


